From: kathy greenman

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Buffalo River"s future
Date: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 2:25:16 PM

Please, do the right thing and stop this terrible attack on the only naturally,
undisturbed river in our country.

At least, require that swine waste be burned and trucked out rather than allowed to
penetrate the ground and ruin the waters.
Sincerely, an Arkansas tax payer and registered voter,

Kathy Greenman
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